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Matthew McQueen serves as Chief Engineer for the Printed Circuit Technology Branch at Naval 

Surface Warfare Center Crane Division in Indiana. Through this role he advises on projects 

ranging from fabrication and assembly of circuit cards to the evaluation of electronic systems 

and requirements. Matt has been involved with the Executive Agent for Printed Circuits and 

Interconnect Technology for many years providing subject matter expertise for mission critical 

opportunities. Since 2006, Matt served as part of the qualification team for the electronics 

package of the Trident Strategic Systems Program, overseeing printed circuit board supplier 

and materials testing. He is actively involved with the industry standard bodies for printed circuit 

boards and assemblies, helping develop acceptability and testing requirements for bare circuit 

boards. Matt received a Bachelor of Science in Mechanical Engineering from Michigan 

Technological University in Houghton, Michigan. 

 


